


After reviewing the information requested, the Legacy Corporation can confirm that they hold 
this information; however, the Legacy Corporation obtains this information from the Land 
Registry. Therefore, the Legacy Corporation considers this information exempt under s.21 – 
information reasonably accessible to applicant by other means. 
 
21 Information accessible to applicant by other means. 

(1) Information which is reasonably accessible to the applicant otherwise than under section 
1 is exempt information.  

(2) For the purposes of subsection (1)—  

(a) information may be reasonably accessible to the applicant even though it is accessible 
only on payment, and  

(b) information is to be taken to be reasonably accessible to the applicant if it is information 
which the public authority or any other person is obliged by or under any enactment to 
communicate (otherwise than by making the information available for inspection) to 
members of the public on request, whether free of charge or on payment.  

 

This exemption is class based and absolute.  This means that the Legacy Corporation is not 
required to consider the public interest. Consideration does need to be given to whether the 
information is reasonably assessable to the person requesting it.  

The Land Registry registers the ownership of land and property in England and Wales.  
There is a comprehensive website, via Gov.UK: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/land-registry.  The site contains lots of 
guidance plus contact information.  The Legacy Corporation considers that the Land 
Registry and the information that it holds can be considered reasonably accessible to the 
requestor. 

 
“Please supply me with a copy of a map showing (3) the areas of common land.” 
 
The Legacy Corporation does not hold this information.  Within the areas that the Legacy 
Corporation has responsibility for, there are currently no areas of common land. 
 
 
If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or 
request a review of our decision, you should write to: 
 
Executive Director of Finance and Corporate Services 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
Level 10 
1 Stratford Place  
Montfichet Road 
London 
E20 1EJ 
 
Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months 
after the initial response will not be handled. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the 
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months 
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal. 



 
Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information 
Commissioner’s Office: 
 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF 

 
Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 

 
Website www.ico.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
FOI / EIR Co-ordinator 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
 




